Written Comments on PR31.016 — Establishing Fees for E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Course 2023 (please
limit to 450 words)

To, the Parks and Recreation Committee,

This is Kieran Edmondson, a resident of the Waterside neighborhood, of Stamford, Connecticut, and |
am writing this letter, for the second time, to the members of this committee, of the 31st Board of
Representatives, about proposing another monetary budget, for the E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Course, for
the next few months to come, in order for residents to participate in playing golf, so they can pay at
another lower cost, without having them to pay such a burden.

To the Parks and Recreation Committee, since that golf is one of the most popular sports, that anyone
can participate in playing with, | agree that in order to be participating in playing golf, at the E. Gaynor
Brennan Golf Course, at a much lower cost, for youth and adults, would be very fair for many of these
residents, who want to be playing golf, can do so, during the daytime hours, and during the nighttime
hours, since the cost is going to be low, so golf can be played for any resident, to use the golf course.

To the Parks and Recreation Committee, please vote in favor of this monetary budget, for the E. Gaynor
Brennan Golf Course, so these economic fees must stay, at a lower cost.

From, Kieran Matthew Edmondson



